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8th January 2021 
 

                                            Remote Learning 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are now aware we have moved to online learning for those children who are unable 
to physically attend school. 
 
It is now a legal requirement for children to be able to access high quality remote learning. 
The best way we can offer this is to allow children to be a part of the lessons being 
delivered in school. This way they will hopefully feel like they are in touch with what is going 
on in the building and be able to communicate with classroom staff. 
 
The expectation is that your child /children will log in for registration in the morning and 
again in the afternoon.  
 
All children will receive a learning pack on a Friday afternoon, (you will receive a message 
asking you to come and collect it from school). This will contain both paper based 
worksheets that will link directly to daily online classroom sessions and instruction sheets 
for those activities that are timetabled for children to complete independently.  
Please do not allow your child to have access to this pack before the sessions take place. 
A pencil has been included for them to use. Do not let them use anything else on these 
sheets.  
 
Please return the week’s completed learning in the zip wallet each Friday when you come 
to pick up your next pack/s. 
 
Whilst we always aim to provide the very highest quality learning experiences we are aware 
that delivering this remotely has presented a number of challenges for both us and you too. 
It is inevitable that there will be a few more teething problems along the way as we all get 
used to this way of the children accessing learning.  
Thank you very much for your enthusiasm and support this far, you’ve done an amazing job 
supporting your children to access their learning. 
 
I know some of you have had problems with the internet connection and speed where 
multiple devices are being used at the same time within your household. If you are 
experiencing difficulties it would really help if you could contact your broadband provider 
and point out the issues you are having and ask them to offer help 
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PLEASE do everything you can to make sure you are all safe online. Please make sure that 
you have the appropriate parental controls on devices your children are using (the ones  
issued from school have security systems on that will alert authorities if anything other than 
approved learning sites are accessed). Also please remember to keep yourselves safe. 
Whilst you are supporting your children please remember that everyone in the class session 
in school can see and hear you if you are in range of the camera and microphone. 
 
Parents should also do everything they can to ensure children are staying safe at home to 
prevent the spread of the virus.  
 
Please, please, please do everything you can to keep everyone in your household safe. 
 
It’s lovely to be able to see the children online this time, but we can’t wait to see everyone 
back in school when the time is right. 
 
As always if you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
 
Kind Regards  
 

 
 
 
Samantha Mason  
Headteacher  
 
 

 


